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Representative Lasee:

Please review this bill very carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

In keeping with my understanding of your goal of protecting the territorial integrity
of towns, particularly with regard to sewer extensions, I amended s. 66.076 (1) (a), but
I did not amend s. 62.175 (1) or 66.916, which apply only to 1st class cities or the
Milwaukee metropolitan sewerage district.  Is this consistent with your intent?

Also, I based created s. 60.625 on s. 62.22 (1).  Although this seems like a broad grant
of new authority to towns, I believe it reflects your intent.  Is it OK?
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